NOTICE OF INTERVIEW
FOR
NOAH WEBSTER SCHOOL-PIMA

Notice is hereby given to the general public that Noah Webster Schools-Pima, an Arizona
non-profit corporation, will be interviewing Principal candidates on August 7, 2017 at 11:00 a.m.
and August 8, 2017 at 1:00 p.m.. At this event a quorum of Governing Board Members is
expected to attend.

As per A.R.S 38-431(4), there will be no discussion related to the business of Noah Webster
Schools-Pima, no proposal to take legal action, no legal action taken and no deliberations by the
Board with respect to such action during this event.
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Dated this /> day of

| 47{//2{( S0
Vicki Dry, Secretary //




CERTIFICATION OF POSTING OF NOTICE

The undersigned hereby certifies that a copy of the attached notice was duly posted in the
office of Noah Webster Schools-Pima and on the school’s website on August 6, 2017 in
accordance with the statement filed by Noah Webster Schools-Pima with the Arizona Secretary
of State.

Dated thlS 2 day of

Jud

Vidki Dry, Secretary‘ﬁ ' //
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